
 

                    Light Up the World Project  
         At this time $1,925 has been given for this project.  

That is enough to purchase 17 solar lights.  Thanks for 

your generosity.  You can still contribute to this by          

sending checks to the church office or place them in the 

offering plate.  Make checks payable to Christ Episcopal 

Church with “Solar Light Project” on the memo line.     

                                             

                                            

                                         

                                                

                   

                                                                                         

 

 

 

 

 

                                                           

 

 

  

 

      
                                                                                                                                     

                    Upcoming Events       

7/3/16      Morning Prayer at Christ Church at 10:00 a.m. 

7/3/16      Morning Prayer at St. Barnabas at 11:30 a.m. 

7/4/16      Fourth of July – Church office closed 

7/6/16      Bible Study at Christ Church at 10:30 a.m. 

7/10/16    Combined Service at Christ Church at 10:00  

                   No service at St. Barnabas                              

                   Picnic in the Courtyard following the service  

7/12/16    Vestry Meeting at Christ Church at 6:30 p.m. 

7/13/16    Bible Study at Christ Church at 10:30 a.m. 

7/17/16    Morning Prayer at Christ Church at 10:00 a.m. 

7/17/16    Morning Prayer at St. Barnabas at 11:30 a.m. 

7/20/16    Bible Study at Christ Church at 10:30 a.m. 

7/24/16    Morning Prayer at Christ Church at 10:00 a.m. 

7/24/16    Morning Prayer at St. Barnabas at 11:30 a.m. 

 

                Serving Ministries  
July 3, 2016 

         Seventh Sunday after Pentecost – Proper 9 

  9:15 a.m. Choir Warm-up                                             
10:00 a.m. Morning Prayer at Christ Church  
         Worship Leader:  Chuck Critchfield 
         Lector:  Chuck Citchfield                                             
         Ushers:  Tom Walsh and Ben Barksdale 
         Acolyte:  Josh Limbers                            
         Altar Guild: Carol Johnson and Suzanne Wilson     

11:00 a.m. Coffee hour in the parlor                                                                                     

11:15 a.m. Christian Education in the parlor 

11:30 a.m. Morning Prayer at St. Barnabas Chapel   

          Worship Leader / Lector:  Nancy Cotten  

          Usher:  Tom and Becky Durrett 

          Altar Guild:  Nancy Cotten 

July 10, 2016 

         Eighth Sunday after Pentecost – Proper 10 

  9:15 a.m. Choir Warm-up                                             
10:00 a.m. Morning Prayer at Christ Church  
         Worship Leader:  Bill Saviers 
         Lector:  Bill Saviers                                             
         Ushers:  Jody Morse and Dee Trimbach 
         Acolyte:  Nate Critchfield                            
         Altar Guild: Carol Johnson and Suzanne Wilson     

              

. . . knowing, living, and sharing the Good News of Jesus Christ. 
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The Rev. Nora Becker 
     At a special vestry meeting on June 29, the vestry 

voted to accept Bishop Klusmeyer’s appointment of 

The Rev. Nora Becker as our Deacon in Charge.   In 

about six months, she will become our Priest in 

Charge.   It is anticipated that her starting date will 

be August 1.  Let us start praying for God’s blessings 

on both her and the people of Christ Church and St. 

Barnabas as new relationships are being built. 

 

 

West Virginia Flood Relief Fund 
      On last Saturday the following was received from 

Bishop Klusmeyer:   “I am asking each congregation to 

have a special offering this weekend, to be given on 

behalf of the relief efforts throughout the state, 

but perhaps especially in Greenbrier County.”   

      In response to this, Christ Church collected $720.  This 

has been sent to the WV Diocesan Office.   The need will 

be great for some time to come, so continue sending 

checks to the church office or place them in the offering 

plate.  Make checks payable to Christ Episcopal Church 

with “Flood Fund” on the memo line.     

                                 

http://www.christchurchclarksburg.com/
http://www.stbarnabaschapel.com/

